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SCHOOL CARNIVAL FUNDRAISER - It's tonight! Prepare for a fun evening
in Centerville! Doors open at 6:30, come celebrate our Kids, school, community, &

and have supper while visiting with friends and neighbors!

SPIRIT WEEK - Next week is Spirit week for the Tigers; a fun time for

students to show their school pride. Students are getting excited to dress for

- T, the theme of the day. Classrooms are scored by participation and the ASB will

" award prizes to the rooms showing the most school spirit. Monday will be
Sports Day, dress for your favorite team or sport. Tuesday is Career Day
..doctor, scientist..skydiver, or ?? Wednesday is Pajama Day, jump out of bed
and come to school in your PJs! Bring a pillow and blanket because we will

5 celebrate SPIRIT week with a movie in the gym! Thursday will be Crazy Day,

- for dress only! Friday is “wacky” Blue and White Day, how much blue can you

wear??

TIGER STORE - The Tiger Store will be open for students on Monday and
Tuesday during Tiger Meet-Up and also during lunch. The ASB offers school
supplies and spirit items such as pencils, erasers, lanyards, etc. from 10¢ to $5.

SPRING INTO READING - Our awesome Tigers have met the school-wide
reading goal and are soaring way above and beyond! Books for Breakfast was a
huge success; it was wonderful to have so many parents take part Tuesday
morning. Please join Centérville School in extending an enormous THANK YOU
to the Kiwanis for the generous donation of books. Friday will conclude our
month of spring reading activities and the PTC Boosters will once again provide
amazing reading prizes! Winners will be drawn from reading tickets earned
throughout the month.

CONFERENCES - Remember that school will be dismissed at 11:45 AM next
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday for parent conferences.

LOST AND FOUND - There are many “lost” items at school, hoping to be
“found” by their owners (or the owners’ parents). All items will be displayed in
the gym during conference days. Parents are welcome to look for items that
may belong to their children.
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SCIENCE SUPPLIES - The 3™ and 4™ graders are collecting pill bottles for
up-coming science experiments. If you have any clean empty bottles to
donate, please send to Mrs. Barthlow. Bottles will be thoroughly sanitized prior
to student use.



